
NSNTA 40th AGM, scheduled for 12 May 2020 

Treasurer’s report 

As the National Trust staff were unable to finalise their "wish list" of projects for 

which they would like our support, our Net Surplus for the year ( £4473 ) is 

much higher than usual. No doubt when things are back to normal, we will be 

able to distribute our funds in the accustomed manner. Overall, our reduced 

Income for the year was matched by a corresponding decrease in our 

Expenditure. 

Our thanks go to James Scott of Hardings, Chartered Accountants, for 

examining the accounts and reporting thereon. 

Huw Davies 

 

Accounts for the year are attached as a separate document 


